Sumeet Meharda

I.P.S.

ADC to Governor of Rajasthan



RAJ BHAWAN, RAJASTHAN

JAIPUR-302 006

Tel.: +91-141-2228716-19 Fax: +91-141-2228737 Mob.: 9414344367

Email: protocol.rb@rajasthan.gov.in

No.F.12 (6) RB/23 11662 Date 18th March, 2023

Dear Prof. Bagda Ram ji,

In reference to Honorable Governor Visit to Jodhpur for Convocation at Agriculture University,

I would like to congratulate you and your team for successful completion of 04th Convocation Function, which was done with sheer perfection. I, on behalf of Raj Bhawan, really appreciate the efforts made by the faculty, students and all staff of the university to make this event successful. I am sure that the students who got their degrees will be a great asset to the country. Please convey my best wishes to all and wishing them all the happiness and prosperity in their personal and professional life.

Best wishes and warm regards

(Sumeet Meharda, IPS)

Prof. Bagda Ram Choudhary Vice-Chancellor Agriculture University, Jodhpur